
April Newsletter
“To learn, play and be well together.”

Spring 2024Measurable Results Assessment Survey results:
Wehad 78 parent survey responses for theMRA
survey; exceeding our target of 60 responses. Thank
you for your participation in this survey!
The feedback permits us to be responsive to the
characteristics and growth of our school in Culture,
Leadership andAcademics for the upcoming
2024-2025 school year.

Each score is generated through analyses among
staff, student and parent responses to the survey.
90-100- Exemplary
80-89- Effective
70-79- Satisfactory
50-69-Needs Improvement
0-49- Ineffective

Wewill share additional, specific details of the survey results during the ISS break out session following the
Tri-School Councilmeeting onApril 23rd.

Scholastic Book Fair is coming:
Our school Book Fairwill be heldApril 18th andApril 19th in the Science Room. Studentswill have the
opportunity to visit the book fairwith their class to preview titles onWednesday, April 17th. TheBook Fair
will be open for purchasing items onApril 18th and 19th during regular school hours. Families arewelcome to
attend our Book Fair on these days aswell.
A portion of the revenue from theBook Fair is used to purchase books for our own LearningCommons. Thank
you for supporting literacy and building our collection of titles in the LearningCommons!

April Student LedAssembly:
Thismonth,members of the ISS Student Councilwill lead our schoolwide assembly to build an
understanding of synergy. This isHabit 6wherewe learn and practice that “together is better”. Wewill
share the date and time of this assembly once it has been confirmed.

ImportantDates:
April 23rd- Tri-School Council, 6:15pmat CCHS (LearningCommons)
April 26, School Based Professional DevelopmentDay (no school for students)


